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Pathways Trainings Planned for FY 14/15 

E-learnings
On the Behavioral Health Education and Training Academy (BHETA) website providers will find 
a list of three specific Children, Youth and Families eLearnings.  All program staff are expected 
to complete the three brief e-learnings.  This is a onetime requirement that gets recorded on 
the staffing tab of the MSR or QSR.  Staff can take the e-learnings individually or it can be 
offered as a group with the program maintaining sign in sheets to record participation.  
http://theacademy.sdsu.edu/programs/BHETA/elearning.htm 

1. Overview of Children Youth and Families Behavioral Health Services
2. An Introduction to Pathways to Well-Being: Understanding the Katie A. Lawsuit and the Core Practice Model
3. CWS 101 An Overview of Child Welfare Services in San Diego County

Classroom Trainings 
Classroom trainings will resume in January 2015 and will be offered through BHETA.  The curriculum offered in FY13/14 

has been updated based on providers input and trainings will shift from two days to one day of classroom interactive 
instruction.  The plan is to offer 3 trainings per month for a total of 18 training sessions to choose from.  The training 

triad will consist of a BHS, CWS, and Family Partner facilitating all sessions.  The goal is to have 20 BHS and 20 CWS slots 
for each training; giving BHS a total of 360 training slots for FY 14/15.  Training will be open to all BHS providers and 

registration will occur through BHETA.  More to come! 

BHS Pathways to Well-Being County Team 
The County Pathways team is ready to provide program support.  Team members will be joining the Program Managers 

meeting and interfacing with providers and offering technical support.  The Pathways team will initiate the Pathways 
Bulletins which will be used to keep providers updated. 

Looking Ahead 
Training needs are continuously being assessed and reviewed.  The Pathways teams and partners are working on 

creating a BHS e-learing that will specifically outline the necessary steps a clinician needs to take--from evaluating if a 
youth meets enhanced services to what has to occur when a youth transitions out of services.  Please contact your COR 

with any training needs and recommendations. 




